From: Kimberly Sylvester

To: PCD; David Greetham

Subject: Dock proposal comment PLN50280C SSDP & SVAR
Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:42:06 PM

Good day.

I have lived at 12490 Manzanita Road for 3 years now... When | moved to Bl from Los
Angeles 9 years ago, this was my dream location. The stars aligned and here I am.

For 18 years, | have been a Realtor, selling high-end real estate, in CA & WA. | know that
clients sometimes have ideas about "improvements” and | ALWAY'S recommend they
confirm with the city/state/local ordinances before counting on making major changes to
land/structures.

The proposal in front of us for installing a 240 FOOT dock with 2 boat lifts in LITTLE
Manzanita is ABSURD & SELFISH!

This precious bay is NOT where LARGE boats belong... This bay is home to many
ENDANGERED species, INCLUDING SALMON which come here to spawn each fall. Such
a structure would not only be an Eye-Soar but would prevent the natural flow of the sea which
supports the historic runs for these iconic animals in our region.

The Puget Sound is an every changing landscape. Our starving Southern Resident Killer
Whales manifest that our human greed and irresposibility stretch far beyond our shores and
into the waterways of the Earth.

WE STRONGLY OPPOSE THE PROPOSED BUILDING OF SUCH A DOCK & LIFTS.
Please reject this distructive project in Manzanita Bay...

WE NEED TO PROTECT THE NATURAL BEAUTY OF THIS GORGEOUS ISLAND
AND IT'S SURROUNDING WATERS!

Thank you for your consideration.
Kimberly & Rain Malzahn

12490 Manzanita Road
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Kimberly Sylvester-Malzahn

RealEstateKimberly@gmail.com
(206)849-8123 direct
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